
 

 

UISZ Community Summary – Week 6 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

INTRO 

This has been a short school week due to the Mid-Autumn Festival which fell on 

Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st September. But it has been - none the less - a busy 

one, with ongoing MAP Testing, teacher parent mixer sessions on Thursday afternoon 

and Peace Day celebrations held on Friday afternoon.  Let's take a closer look... 

 

PEACE DAY 

For Peace Day - held on Friday afternoon - the activities included the Peace Tree 

Planting Ceremony in the Primary Garden and the candle making activity in the Art 

Room which students thoroughy enjoyed.   

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

Other Peace Day activities included the Peace Sign photo activity which took place 

on the fooptball pitch with students lining up in the shape of the peace sign.   

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

Other activities included oregami, tattoo and face painting, wind chime and dream 

catcher making in the Theatre, paper plane racing, candle making, and cookie 

decorating in the canteen.  It was a great success - and everyone felt so peaceful! 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
  

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

Y7 MAP Testing 

Year 7 students spent Wednesday morning in the Primary IT Lab completing their 

MAP tests.  Mr Anil was supervising and provided asistance to students where 

needed.  Results from these tests will help teachers evaluate student strengths and 

areas for development.  

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

Message from Ms Chunping 

In the Chinese cooking CCA, we learnt some basic cooking techniques such as stir 

frying, boiling, and deep-frying for different dishes. Students participated in all the 

processes - such as washing the vegetables, cutting the materials, making dumplings, 

making pumpkin pancakes, tidying up and cleaning at the end. And of course, we all 

enjoyed  eating the tasty food! 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

OUTRO 

It's been a short but enagaging week for all of our students on campus and we wish 

everyone a relaxing weekend.  See you all on Monday for more stimulating 

activities and learning! 

 

 

Warmest wishes,  

UISZ School & Boarding Community 


